Pope County Land & Resource Management

A Land Use Permit may be required for the construction of the 33' x 14' mortality compost
structure. Recommend stopping into the Pope County Land and Resource Management Office on
130 East Minnesota Ave Glenwood, MN 56334 to discuss any new building plans you may have.

Thank you.



